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ICYMI: Detours Planned for 1-95 South at the Fuller Warren Bridge

Jacksonville, Fla. — As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 1-10/1-95 Operational
Improvements project, 1-95 south will be detoured Friday, August 9 from 10:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. as
crews remove an overhead sign structure and repaint lane lines.

1-95 Southbound: Drivers will be detoured to Forest Street to Riverside Avenue to the Acosta
Bridge where traffic can rejoin 1-95 southbound.

I-10 Eastbound: Drivers attempting to travel onto 1-95 southbound will be detoured at the 1-95
interchange to Forest Street, then to Riverside Avenue and onto the Acosta Bridge where traffic

can rejoin 1-95 southbound.

I-10 Eastbound Alternate: Drivers may also continue onto 1-95 north to the Union Street exit,
then turn right onto North Jefferson Street onto the Acosta Bridge where they can join 1-95

southbound.
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Law enforcement officers will be on site to ensure the safety of drivers and construction crews.

FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this project for $126 million with
completion anticipated in summer 2020, depending on weather, holidays and unforeseen

circumstances.

For more information about this project, please visit Yourl0and95.com.
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